
MILAN TOWNSHIP 
PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 

16444 Cone Road 
Milan, MI  48160 

734-368-8739 
 

The Milan Township Planning Commission will hold a Public Hearing on March 12, 2024, at 7:00 
pm in the Milan Township Hall, located at 16444 Cone Road, Milan, MI 48160.   
 
The purpose of the hearing is to hear public comments on the proposed amendments to the Large 
Solar Energy Systems ordinance.  
 
The proposed ordinance may be viewed on the township website, milantownship.org, or at the 
Township Hall, located at 16444 Cone Road, Milan, MI 48160.  
 
Written comments may be mailed to the Township Clerk at 16444 Cone Road, Milan, MI 48160. 
For additional information, call the Township Clerk at: 734-368-8739. 
 
The regular Planning Commission meeting will follow the above public hearing.  
 
This notice is posted in compliance with Michigan Zoning Enabling Act, Act 110 of 2006 as 
amended, the Open Meetings Act, Public Act 267 of 1976, as amended, and the Americans with 
Disabilities Act (ADA). The Milan Township Planning Commission will provide necessary 
reasonable auxiliary aids and services to individuals with disabilities at the meeting upon five (5) 
days’ notice to the Township Clerk. Individuals requiring auxiliary aids or services should contact 
Clerk Kozar at: 734-368-8739. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
Stephanie Kozar 
Milan Township Clerk 
 
2-14-2024 


